
 

14th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have had a lovely week learning about the importance of being kind for 

Anti-bullying Week.  We have been practising our number formation using 

rhymes to help us.  I have sent home a rhyme sheet in your child’s reading 

folder if you would like to practise at home.  We learned about the Nativity 

story, sequenced the events and we started practising the speaking parts for 

our concert.  The children are already amazing!  We also had a visit from Dogs 

Trust to speak to us about how to look after dogs.   

 

Tomorrow is Children In Need Day.  The theme is wear spotty, sporty 

clothes/pyjamas and we will be doing a sponsored run.  You must register your 

child online so that they receive a medal.  There is a poster on our gate with 

a QR code on if you have not yet registered.  Parents are welcome to join us 

for the run!  We will be running at 9.00am so please send your child in as 

normal to put coat/bags inside, then we will register and start the run! Please 

remember a water bottle. We will also be decorating cakes tomorrow to sell at 

the cake sale so please bring any donations in a labelled envelope.  We will 

take the children to buy a cake. 

 

The Christmas Fayre is being held on Friday 22nd November.  Nursery and 

Reception children will have early access to avoid the crowds!  You may 

collect your child at 3.00pm to take them to the fayre.  We will have a stall 

outside our classroom in the corridor selling your child’s Christmas crafts for 

£5.  

 

Mrs Willows has now set up the online payment access for our Christmas trip 

on 5th December on ParentPay.  If you are able to volunteer to supervise a 

group of children please email Mrs Willows. 

 

Here are some blending videos if you would like to reinforce this at home: 

 

Learning to blend at home – session 11 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/FcsQd3Wj/FntSfVhp  

 

Session 12 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vZLPy0wr/YeQndSde  

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!  

Best Wishes,  

 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 
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